
 
From: Sophie Ismail [mailto:sismail@actu.org.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2017 9:59 AM 

To: 'Julian Arndt'; Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: AMOD; 'Brent Ferguson'; 'Ruchi Bhatt'; Trevor Clarke; Tony Slevin 
Subject: RE: AM2015/2 Family Friendly Work Arrangements - request for extension of time 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
The ACTU does not oppose the extension requested, but seeks to be heard on the following matters 
before an amended timetable is finalised: 
 

 the appropriate date for reply evidence/submissions; 

 directions and orders relevant to the conduct of the hearing and timing of final submissions; 

 the availability of our witnesses for hearing dates after October 2017, which are in the process 
of ascertaining.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Sophie  
 
Sophie Ismail 
Legal and Industrial Officer 
 
Australian Council of Trade Unions 
Level 4/365 Queen Street, Melbourne, Victoria 3000 
t (03) 9664-7218 f (03) 9600-0050  

e sismail@actu.org.au w actu.org.au  
w australianunions.org.au  
Facebook /AustralianUnions  
Twitter @UnionsAustralia  
Instagram @AusUnions  

The ACTU respectfully acknowledges that our building stands on the lands of the traditional owners and continuing 
custodians of Melbourne, the Boon Wurrung and Woi Wurrung language groups of the greater Kulin Nation.     
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